
I am a resident at 65 Dorothy Rd.  My commute takes me from southbound route 2 to Lake street to 

Burch Street.  Before March 2020, it would often take me 20 minutes to from the time I exit Route 2 until 
I turn onto Burch street because of the large amount of traffic going through Lake street.  The difficulty 

of getting onto Lake street from Route 2 would occasionally cause traffic to backup onto Route 2 itself.   
  

The current infrastructure does not support the additional cars that would come along with Thorndike 

Place.  We should be trying to fix this problem, not making it worse. 
  

Thanks, 
Ben Willis 

 


